NCC PARKING INFORMATION:

There are 4 designated parking lots for parents and coaches etc..., Those are:

1.) Level 1 of the Parking Garage (in front of the Fieldhouse)

2.) Lot J Top of parking garage adjacent to Highland Ave (enter from Highland
Ave.)

3.) Lots O or Q Enter these lots from Porter Ave. following the campus
roadway to park in lot O or Q and/or drop off/pick up at the South
Entrance (see map).

NCC Drop off and Pick up Information:

Swimmers, coaches, and parents are to enter the Merner Field House at the
South Entrance doors.

This entryway and drop off system is more beneficial, as it is much closer to the
pool. The rear Merner entry doors will be unlocked 10 minutes prior to our
sessions. Please see attached photos for reference. Swimmers will enter at the
South Entrance Door, turn right down the hallway, Pool door will be on the
right.- See picture below.

Parking Information:

Blue line designates new route  Red circles are new places
to park




